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PSALM 23 
                                                   

 
 

During Collective Worship, the 
Worship Team have been teaching the 
school Psalm 23. The children have 
loved learning about King David and 
looking at the deeper meaning of the 
Psalm.  
 
The Psalm has inspired many 
children in the school. Lucy in Year 
6 created at home a painting 
based on the Psalm, this is now 
proudly displayed in our office. 
Amelia and Ailsa (Y5) made the 
decision to memorise the Psalm 
and enjoyed reciting this to the 
whole school during Collective 
Worship.    

 

Collective Worship   

During Collective Worship the 
children study the Apostles Creed. 
For the next few weeks we are 
focussing on Creation. All 
Collective Worships are planned 
from the children’s questions, 
which keep the services lively and 
interesting. Here are their 
questions that we are exploring: 
What was the first language? Will 
God come back to Earth? Where 
was the Garden of Eden? What 
was the first religion? How long 
did it take to create the World? 
How was Earth created? Why are 
we here? Who was the first King? 
Why did God create Earth?  

Foundation 2 Eye Tests  

On Monday 22nd May children 
in Foundation 2 are having their 
eye tests. Please return consent 
forms to school before this 
date.   
 

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS 
 

Winning class: 
Year 1 

 Years 2 and 6 

100% 
2nd  Year 4  

99.7% 
3rd   Years FS2 &  Y1  

99.3%   

 

Year 3 Fundraising 

Part of our RE curriculum is 
learning about privileges and 
encouraging the children to 
have gratitude for what they 
have. For this reason the 
children have been fundraising 
for their Shakespeare 
experience. After all of their 
efforts they have raised an 
incredible £500. Well done 
children and Mrs Whyman, this 
is a huge achievement.   

 

 

Off to the Royal Albert 
Hall!   

Phoebe (Y6) and Ailsa (Y5) are off 
to the Royal Albert Hall in 
November. They will be playing a 
Jazz piece with Rotherham Music 
Service Orchestra. We are so 
proud of you both, this is going to 
be the experience of a life time.  

 
Phoebe recently got through to 
the Young Musician of the Year 
Finals and received excellent 
feedback. She played Over the 
Rainbow, The Folk from the 
Mountain and Bare Necessities. 
Well done Phoebe - what an 
achievement!      
 

Confirmation Service   

The Year 6 Confirmation 
Service is on Sunday 21st May- 
6:30pm at Holy Trinity, 
Wentworth. 

Our School Website 

Recently we have made some 
improvements to our school 
website. The ‘news’ section of 
our website has our latest blogs 
and important letters, including 
newsletters. Class pages are in 
the process of having a revamp 
and we will be launching them 
next half term.  

FS1 Stars of the Week  

Morning: Sofia 

Afternoon: Christopher  
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